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Woonasquatucket River
Watershed Council

Pleasant Valley Stream project

Wednesday
July 13, 2016

6:00pm
St. Pius V Church 
Community Room

55 Elmhurst Avenue
Providence, RI 02908

PUBLIC MEETING 
You’re invited

The Woonasquatucket Watershed Council 
along with the Providence Parks Department 
is looking for local input, volunteers and sites 

for a downspout storm water diversion 
program in the Pleasant Valley area of the 

Elmhurst neighborhood in Providence. Learn 
about how you can take part to make the 

Pleasant Valley Stream better. 

Meeting hosted by:


